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Sent: January-04-17 8:52 AM 
To: Caterini, Rose 
Cc: Office of the Mayor; Johnson, Aidan; Farr, Jason; Green, Matthew; Merulla, Sam; 
Collins, Chad; Jackson, Tom; Skelly, Donna; Whitehead, Terry; Conley, Doug; Pearson, 
Maria; Johnson, Brenda; Ferguson, Lloyd; VanderBeek, Arlene; Pasuta, Robert; 
Partridge, Judi 
Subject: Use of Social Media Accounts 
 
  
Dear Honourable Mayor and Council Members, 
  
Recently the City of Toronto's Integrity Commissioner published an Interpretation 
Bulletin, clarifying the use of social media accounts by Council Members.  A copy is 
attached which is dated October 17 2016. 
  
The purpose of this email is to request your consideration in referring this to our 
Governance Committee to discuss the need of formulating a Policy and/or Procedural 
regulation on the use of Social media in the City of Hamilton. 
  
Sincerely, 
  
Viv Saunders 
 


